
2011 Award Drawing for Children of IEEE Berkshire Section Members 
 
The Berkshire Section, at its annual meeting, will be holding its award drawing for 
children of IEEE Berkshire Section members who will be attending an accredited 
college on a fulltime basis this fall.  To be eligible a child (son or daughter) must be a 
full-time student at a recognized college or university, 
 
Three names will be drawn and each awarded $100.00. If you are interested in having 
your children eligible for this award, please complete the form below by May 7, 2011 
and forward it to: 
 
Bernie Clairmont, Awards Chairman 
IEEE Berkshire Section 
20 Pleasant View Dr. 
Cheshire, MA 01225-9021  
  
Or 
 
 Email to bclairmont@epri.com 
 
 
Name of the Member: ____________________________ IEEE Number: ___________ 
 
Name of the Student:  ____________________________ Relationship: ____________ 
 
Name of the College: ____________________________________________________ 
 
Course of Study: ________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Bernie Clairmont, Award Chair 
IEEE Berkshire Section 
 


